
Page 1 of 1                                   Agenda/Notice – Shevington PC Policy & GP Committee Meeting – 28 July 2017 

SHEVINGTON 

 
PARISH COUNCIL 

 CLERK TO THE COUNCIL 
Mrs K Pilkington, BSc, PGCE 

13 Christleton, 
Shevington 

Wigan 
WN6 8DQ 

Tel/Fax:  01257 473022 
clerk.shevingtonpc@yahoo.co.uk 

 
www.shevingtonpc.gov.uk 

 

PC POLICY & GENERAL 
PURPOSES COMMITTEE’S 

 ANNUAL INSPECTION     
OF PROPERTY 

 

THURSDAY 3 AUGUST 2017 - 6 P.M.  
SHEVINGTON MEMORIAL PARK 

 

AGENDA 
 
1. Apologies – to receive and accept apologies for absence. 
2. Declaration of Interests – to receive. 
3. Annual Inspection of Council Properties and Risk Assessment – to identify potential 

Health & Safety issues, areas of financial risk and repair/improvement requirements.  
Please meet at Shevington Memorial Park at 6 pm, where we will take a look at the 
Memorial Garden, the play area and the trees at the northern boundary. We will then 
take a short tour around the Centre of the Village, Shevington Car Park and the 
Recreation Ground.  We will then transfer to Vicarage Lane Fields, where we will view 
the latest developments.  
We will then travel to the Forest Fold Site (arriving at approximately 6:45pm), where we 
will inspect the ordinary allotments, the bowling green site and the raised bed allotments. 

       From there we will then travel past the planters and Appley Bridge in Bloom’s displays at 
       Randalls Corner (Appley Bridge) to Stockley Park (Shevington Vale) and after that to 
       Whiteacre Park (Shevington Moor – arriving at approximately 7:30pm) to view any 
       improvements since last year.  

From Shevington Moor we will transfer to Crooke Village (8pm) to view any new 
developments.  We will then walk along the footpaths from Crooke Village to inspect the 
Parish Council’s access point to Crooke and Otters Croft Woods.   

4. Dates of Next Meetings: Council – 31 August at 7pm;      
Policy & General Purposes Committee at 7pm followed by Finance Committee at 9pm 

       – both on 7 September.  
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC AND PRESS 

K Pilkington   
Clerk to the Parish Council 


